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From: Moore, Sarah C (DEC)
To: Munson, Dianne R (DEC); Spiegel, Rebecca A (DEC)
Cc: Kusche, Kara C (DEC); Moore, Sarah C (DEC)
Subject: FW: City of Kenai
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Please see the comments from the City of Kenai below.  I can’t remember our practice for comments
received outside of smart comment. If we’re going to ask Kenai to resubmit will you please give me a
heads up?
Sarah
 

From: Larson, Tiffany M (DEC) <tiffany.larson@alaska.gov> 
Sent: Friday, January 21, 2022 2:00 PM
To: Kusche, Kara C (DEC) <kara.kusche@alaska.gov>; Moore, Sarah C (DEC)
<sarah.moore@alaska.gov>
Subject: FW: City of Kenai
 
 
 

From: Brune, Jason W (DEC) <jason.brune@alaska.gov> On Behalf Of DEC-Commissioner (DEC
sponsored)
Sent: Friday, January 21, 2022 1:12 PM
To: Larson, Tiffany M (DEC) <tiffany.larson@alaska.gov>
Subject: FW: City of Kenai
 
I believe this should be put on Smart Comment.
 

From: Meghan Thibodeau <mthibodeau@kenai.city> 
Sent: Friday, January 21, 2022 11:56 AM
To: DEC-Commissioner (DEC sponsored) <DEC.Commissioner@alaska.gov>
Cc: stevecatalano@circac.org; kenai_mayor@hotmail.com; Shellie Saner <ssaner@kenai.city>
Subject: City of Kenai
 

Good afternoon Commissioner Brune,
 
Please see attached letter, signed by the City of Kenai Council during their meeting of January 19,
2022, providing input to the Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation (ADEC) on proposed
changes to regulations on oil discharge prevention and contingency plans.
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Thank you,
 
Meghan Thibodeau
Deputy City Clerk
 
City of Kenai | 210 Fidalgo Avenue | Kenai, AK  99611
P: (907) 283-8249 | W: www.kenai.city | E: mthibodeau@kenai.city
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